Ms. Pramada Koneru

Anna Nagar, Madurai

Tamil Nadu

April 16, 2010

Mr. Neeladri Kabra

Sarasvathinathi Cross street, Madurai

Tamil Nadu

Dear Mr. Kabra,

The Medical Students Society is an organization of medical students studying at the Mumbai University.  Among our objectives is to bring medical help closer to communities in remote areas where medical care is very much lacking.  We regularly hold activities such as medical missions to achieve this objective.

In March, we will be holding a medical mission for communities in Uttar Pradesh.  We have received reports that many families there are in need of medical attention and we want to give our own effort to help them.  As such, we would like to request any funds that you could donate for the said medical mission to successfully push through.  We know that your company is also in the field of health care and that we are one in hoping for better health for everyone.

Thank you and we hope for your positive response.

Sincerely,

Ms. Pramada Koneru

